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Hello Kenilworth Families! D )
April Showers bring May Flowers? Or is it snow that brings the >

flowers?! Hopefully warmer weather will be around the corner! Just a

reminder that warmer weather also means mud. If possible please make sure your
child(ren) has indoor shoes, to help keep our classrooms clean. Dressing in layers at
this time of year is also very helpful!

It is wonderful to see
our entire school
outside together and
playing together
appreciating the
outdoors and the land
that Kenilworth resides
on.




| would like to thank Mrs. Capell for organizing March’s
virtual assembly on Collaboration. Congratulations to the
following students who received a Well Being Certificate for
demonstrating Independent Work.

In Kindergarten Myles and Lucy, Gr 72 Sophie and Lyla , Gr
% Niah and Vannah, and Gr % Colton and Celina.
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Live Free Fundraiser-Thank you to

Kenilworth families for raising $370,00 for

our snack program.

Mrs. L. Cozzarin

PATS:

The next meeting is TBA. Currently PATS is running a meat fundraiser for a year end
trip. Please make purchases on School CashOnline. Orders are due May 1. With a
delivery date of May 18.

Moving:

Planning for the 2023-2024 school year is underway. If you will be moving

this summer, or know of someone moving into the school area, please notify

the school office as soon as possible. .
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Junior Kindergarten:

W i m We continue to register children for our September 2023

B@m Kindergarten classes. If you have a child who will turn 4 (Junior Kindergarten) or

QART@N 5 (Senior Kindergarten) on or before December 31st please call the school 518
848-3320.

Upcoming Dates:

The International Day of Pink: April 12th

Discrimination takes many shapes, whether it's based on race, age, disabilities, gender
or sexuality. The 2SLGBTQIA+ community is no stranger to the bullying and violence
that stems from hateful beliefs. While progress has been made towards removing these
social barriers from our society, discrimination still persists. So, every year, on the
second Wednesday of April, we urge people around the world to put on a pink shirt and
stand in solidarity with the 2SLGBTQIA+ community to continue fighting for equality and
acceptance”

April 20th-Whole school trip to The Museum in Kitchener
April 21st-Earth Day- dress for your favourite season



